
Erica is our first “Member of the Moment” 

for Phi Eta Sigma Honor Society at VCU. 

She has been very active in our community 

this semester: She volunteered at the St. Jude 

“Give Thanks Walk” in RVA in November.  

This month, she volunteered to plant over 

300 trees at a Richmond Wastewater treat-

ment plant, and volunteered in the food 

serving line  for the Down Syndrome Asso-

ciation of Richmond Santa Brunch and 

Holiday Party .  Great job, Erica! 
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ASK @ VCU: Childhood Cancer Foundation  

“Volunteers are needed for our fundraising efforts, both in direct 
assistance at our GALA  and Walk and for seeking pledges, 

sponsors and donations. We need volunteers to help with dream 

room makeovers (painting, decorating, soliciting vendors for 
building materials and room furniture). We rely on volunteer 

organizations to collect toys and snacks for our children and are 

happy to direct any organization in finding a way to help.” 

Visit this website to volunteer: http://www.askweb.org/

HowYouCanHelp/VolunteerRegistration/tabid/81/Default.aspx 

 Email us so we can get you connected with  

VCU ASK volunteers! 
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Phi Eta  
Honor Society 

Sigma 
Newsletter 

The Valentine Richmond History Center 

Take the opportunity to learn more about Richmond 
history and help your community: Consider volunteer-

ing at the history center. Some areas available to volun-
teer: The Wickham House; Archives/Photograph Collec-

tions; Development Department; Gardens, Buildings, 
and Grounds; General Collections; Gift Shop; Public 

Programs and Education Department; Public Relations 
and Marketing Department; Special Event; and Regis-

trar’s Office. 

More information about volunteering at 

http://www.richmondhistorycenter.com/give/volunteer 

Erica Neary 
Major: Nursing 

Future Career: Nurse Anesthetist 

Fun Fact: Erica’s favorite animals are turtles 

What’s  Been Happening? 

The Pancake and Movie Night was 

a big hit! We watched the movies 

“Charlie Brown Christmas” and 

“Home Alone: Lost in New York” 

while members and officers re-

laxed and ate delicious pancakes 

and hot choco-

late. 

Treasurer Alex 

Taylor enjoys 

some pancakes 

while fellow offi-

cers and members 

watch movies. 

Keep an eye out for 

emails from Phi Eta 

Sigma about next 

semester’s 

meetings, service, 

and events! 

Contact us about 

community service 

or volunteering you 

have participated 

in for the “3-Point 

System” at pes-

vcu@gmail.com. 

Member of the 

moment 


